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Mrs. Betty Wright
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission'
One White Flint North
Mail Stop 3-H-5
Washington,DC 20555

Dear Mrs. Wright:

New Brunswick Laboratory wishes to withdraw our application for a license to export nuclear
material to the Ukraine. This application was dated, May 11,1998, and is referenced by our
order number 98-054. I greatly appreciated your assistance in this matter. Thank you.

Sincerely,

- 1| ' &
MaryE Downey
Reference Materials Assistant
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